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Moore Haven, Florida 33471 
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Bret Whidden, Mayor 
Harry Ogletree, Vice Mayor 

John Ahern, Councilman 
Dave McGee, Councilman 
Pat Lucas, Councilwoman 

Frank M. Thomas, III, City Manager 
Maxine Brantley, City Clerk 

 
 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Mark Futrell (MFutrell@PSC.STATE.FL.US) 
Diana Marr (dmarr@PSC.STATE.FL.US) 
 
Re: Rule 25-6.065 FAC 
 
Dear Mr. Futrell and Ms. Marr, 
The City of Moore Haven currently does not have any net metered customers. We 
are working with the Florida Municipal Electric Association to develop a net 
metering policy and standardized interconnection agreement for small customer-
owned renewable generation. We expect to adopt this policy by July 1, 2011. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Frank M. Thomas, III 
City Manager 
864-946-0711 
fthomas@moorehaven.net 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


